
GCSE PE Moderation Details

Please note: The GCSE PE practical moderation will still be taking

place on Tuesday 23rd April. Pupils have been briefed regarding

alterations to the location of these sessions.

It is compulsory that students attend this as it will make up 30% of

their GCSE grade. Students have been briefed both in person and on

their Google classrooms about the arrangements for the day.

Students will be required to attend only their relevant session and

will not need to attend the full day.

The sessions are as below:

Boys football - arrival 8:45 am - 10:00 am

Boys handball - students will be taken to this session from the

football session, those students only doing football will be dismissed

at 10:00am

Girls netball - arrival 11:15 am - 12:30 pm

(if dropping off or collecting students, this will be from Pixbrook

Academy)

Students will be required to wear their full Etonbury Academy PE kit

for these sessions, and it is recommended that they bring

appropriate food and drink for the time they are present.

Any questions, please contact:

mpullinger@bestacademies.org.uk


